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January 2024 - The Clerk-Recorder’s Office has created a new 11x17 poster to promote SLO
County voter awareness in advance of the March 5, 2024, Presidential Primary Election.

The poster highlights the simple message that “your vote is your voice” and includes a QR code
that can be used to complete voter registration online through the California Secretary of
State’s web site at RegisterToVote.ca.gov.

The poster also includes the Elections Office’s web site URL and its social media account
information.

Anyone interested in obtaining a poster to place in their business, workplace, or community
center can contact the SLO County Elections Public Information Specialist at
eclausen@co.slo.ca.us or 805-788-2130.

CONFIRM YOUR VOTER REGISTRATION TODAY

YOUR VOTE IS
YOUR VOICE

Local elections impact your community and
are often decided by just a few votes
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